
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

6. MANAGEMENT GUIDELINES FOR COMMUNITY FACILITIES 
 
 The Assistant Community Adviser and Aranui Community Development Adviser provided a draft of the 

reviewed Management Guidelines for Community Facilities and the background report on the project 
for discussion and feedback by Community Boards.  The Board decided to support the draft 
Management Guidelines for Community Facilities and the recommendations on page 5 of the 
background report, with the addition of the following recommendations: 

 
 "3. (iii) That property asset management plans be implemented for all community facilities." 
 
 and 
 
 "9. That the appointment of Community Activities Officers be considered city-wide to liaise with 

management committees of community facilities and proactively seek activities for the 
community facilities." 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


